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Hospital 
Discharge 
Liaison Project
Derbyshire Carers Association would like to
introduce our new Accelerating Reform Fund
(ARF) Project. We would like your input and
feedback in order to help ARF raise carer
awareness in hospitals.

Our Aims
INTRODUCE THE PROJECT:
We would like to introduce our
project and explain how we intend
to increase carer identification
within hospitals

JOIN THE CONVERSATION:
We want to hear from you! We
would like your input and
feedback about the new project.

Wednesday 23rd April 10am - 12pm

At Derbyshire Carers Association, we value the voices of unpaid carers.
We're excited about our new project and want to involve you in raising
carer awareness as much as possible. So come along and and be part of
the conversation.

Why We Want You

www.derbyshirecarers.co.uk

Online via Teams
Book using contact details below


